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2018 Meet the Teachers Programs 
 
WHEN:  Wednesday, April 11, 2018, Wednesday, July 11, 2018 
 Set up is at 9:15am.  Program begins promptly at 10:00am on both dates. 
 
WHERE: Pleasant Hill Community Center - Pavilion, 320 Civic Drive, Pleasant Hill, CA 
 
Two times a year the board of directors of NCQC provides quilting and wearable art teachers with the 
opportunity to share their workshop and lecture information with guild program chairs and shop owners 
who are looking for teachers to hire. 
 
If you are a member of NCQC and a teacher, and would like to participate in one of these programs OR 
be on our Teachers’ List, please send the following: 

Meet the Teachers Application 
Email to klquilts@wavecable.com or 
Mail them to: Karren Lusignan, 11245 Camjen Lane, Auburn, CA 95603 
 
The 30 spots for each meeting will be by lottery.   You may respond by mail or email.   
 
Teachers scheduled to speak at the programs should bring samples of quilts and/or wearables, fliers, 
books, etc.  Space is limited.  Maximum of 6 quilts will be held up for you during your presentation.  
You may hang one quilt behind your table, maximum width of 48 inches.  You are responsible for the 
method of  hanging a quilt.  If you happen to be at a table against a wall, you may use blue masking tape.  
NO PINS.  Nothing may be sold.  The order of presentation will be determined by the order applications 
are drawn during the lottery.  Presentations will be limited to THREE minutes each, including self-
introduction.  There is no food available at the meeting.  Bottles of water will be provided.  Teachers 
should plan to stay for 30 minutes after the completion of the program.  Please begin packing up by about 
12:30 pm. 
 
Teachers unable to attend, but wanting to be included on the Teachers’ List should complete the Meet the 
Teacher Application by March 31, 2018 for the April meeting and June 30, 2018 for the July meeting.  
You may send flyers after March 31, 2018 or June 30, 2018 to Karren Lusignan, 11245 Camjen Lane, 
Auburn, Ca 95603 who will make them available to attendees at the meeting.  Extras will not be returned.  
Last year’s attendance was about 100. 
 
Questions?  Karren Lusignan – (530) 887-1372 or klquilts@wavecable.com 
 


